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        Brussels, 24 November 2020 

 

 

TO ALL THE PARENTS OF THE EUROPEAN SCHOOL OF 
BRUSSELS I 

 
 

INVITATION  
TO THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM)  

OF THE APEEE BRUSSELS I 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

You are cordially invited to the Annual General Meeting of the Parents’ Association of the 

European School of Brussels I (Uccle & Berkendael), to be held: 

 
 

Tuesday, 8 December 2020 

from 19:30 
 

Online 
https://fwb.webex.com/fwb/j.php?MTID=m1dbdee7b3eb91d570a7b07aee52b5424 

 

 

 

We remind you that the General Assembly is an opportunity for all parents to learn about the 

activities of the Association and to shape its policy via approval of the budget, the discussion of 

motions and the election of members for the new APEEE Board. 

 

All parents may attend the meeting and discussion, but only Class Representatives can vote. 

 

We hope to see you all there! 

 

Kathryn Máthé 

President of the Parents Association 

 

 

 

N.B.: please note that only Class Representatives who have paid the APEEE annual fee 

will be allowed to vote. 
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